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Keith Golds
Keith died on 29th April 2018.

His funeral was held at Worth Crematorium on 14th May 2018.

Keith joined the Haywards Heath & District Probus Club in 1998. With great humour, he
ran the raffle for some years at our monthly lunch meetings.

He recorded his interests as Travel, Painting, Bowls, Gardening,
Military History, Reading, Music and Investment.

As is our custom, the Club made a donation to St Peter & St James
in memory of Keith.


